
 

Questions can be directed to PinesofPerinton@winnco.com    

   

PINES OF PERINTON 
Construction Update – October 2023 

• Work in units on the first block of Evergreen is underway. 
• Addi�onal Hospitality Units throughout the community are being placed online and are expected to be finished up 

soon.  Once complete, households residing in the second batch of Evergreen will move to the onsite hospitality 
units and are being coordinated with Chris Polito.  All temp moves have been going smoothly. 

• The management office has relocated temporarily to 2 Dogwood Drive. 
• The model unit has been completed for residents and future residents to check out the fi�ng of the future Pines.  

Please contact Management and come check it out at 1 Dogwood Drive!  
• Roofing and Pain�ng projects con�nue and is nearing comple�on.  We thank residents for their pa�ence during 

this cri�cally needed project.  The roofers have been instructed to clean up a�er themselves and not to begin work 
before 8 am.  Please contact Chris or Management if they are not following these rules or in any way causing you 
or your families a disturbance.  

Rebuild Project 

  

 

IMPORTANT INFO FOR PINES RESIDENTS DURING REHAB 
• Chris Polito from Housing to Homes office relocated to 5 Douglas Fir. 
• The Leasing and Community buildings were vacated to allow for rehab work.   
• New mailboxes will be installed soon and will adhere to new ADA guidelines where applicable. 
• Stay tuned for updates from Chris Polito on increased scope and relocation/schedule  
• Interested in Construction jobs?  Check out our job’s flyer included in this newsletter 
• Reminder to all residents to please report any issues to maintenance immediately!  

 
**All construction is following applicable Federal and NY state health and safety regulations** 

Model Unit Exterior Painting In Progress 


